
 
 

 
Your Sponsorship = A Hole In One For Kids!

  
Dear Fellow SLPs,

As you know, Small Steps in Speech has a mission
to help children with speech and/or language
disorders take the steps needed to be better
communicators.

Thanks to the generosity of donors throughout the
country and fundraisers such as our Annual Golf
Outing and Virtual On Your Marc 5K, more than
1400 children have received a grant for speech
therapies from Small Steps in Speech.

We are so happy to have been able to provide
one or more of your clients a grant to improve
their speech.

On April 29, 2023 we will be hosting our Annual
Golf Tournament and we hope to raise $15,000
to help children like your client(s) with their
speech needs.

If your or your company would like to be a sponsor of this year's outing,
we would love to include your name and logo at our event!

 

https://ssis-2023-golf-outing.company.site/


 

Sponsorship Opportunities

 
For more information on the outing or our mission, do not hesitate to visit
our website at www.smallstepsinspeech.org. For information on the
outing, sponsorship or registration, contact Tia@smallstepsinspeech.org.

Yours in the interest of children with disabilities,

Amanda Charney-Berardi, MA, CCC-SLP
Founder/Proud fiance of SSG Marc J. Small
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